
 

 

DEAR NEIGHBORS, 

IT IS THAT TIME AGAIN TO SHARE OUR BLESSINGS WITH THE 

LOCAL FOOD BANK, FISH.  YOUR DONATION OF NON 

PERISHABLE FOOD AND/OR PERSONAL ITEMS WOULD BE 

APPRECIATED.  IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO MAKE A DONATION, 

PLEASE CONTACT NINA F. OR ELLIE D. BY NO LATER THAN DEC. 

14TH.  FOR YOUR CONVENIENCE, DONATIONS WILL ALSO BE 

COLLECTED AT THE VAD CHRISTMAS PARTY. 

NO ONE SHOULD GO HUNGRY THIS HOLIDAY SEASON! 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR DONATIONS! 

Nina and Ellie 


